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The City of Benicia strongly supports the Energy Commission's proposed RP3 program 

︵Docket No. 02-REN-103 ︶. 
  
City staff is currently working to finalize a $12 million project to install ground- and carport-
mounted photovoltaic arrays at 10 City operations sites. 
Planning for the project has been complex, and the City could certainly have benefitted from 
the type of assistance contemplated under RP3. 
  
We thank the Commission for its attention to the need for RP3 and hope to be able to take 
advantage of the program in the future. 
  
Charlie Knox 
Public Works and Community Development Director 
City of Benicia 
  
cc: Brad Kilger, City Manager 
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